

October 12, 2012

James L. Holly, MD, PA Southeast Texas Medical Associates, LLP 2525 Harrison Street Beaumont, TX 77702-1605

Dear Larry:

I am not able to be with you and Carolyn tonight as you are recognized as Distinguished Alumni of our School of Medicine, but I wanted to send this personal note to let you know how exceptionally proud we are to have a man of your character and accomplishment representing the School of Medicine in this way. Dr. Henrich has shared with me on many occasions his deep admiration for you and your family, and I know he wishes very much that he could be here to celebrate this occasion with you. When he returns to us, we will look forward with great enthusiasm to celebrating this important achievement together. Thank you for all you have done for our School and our students and faculty, our University and our country. You are an exemplar physician and man we are most honored to claim as our family and friend.

With great respect and admiration,

Kenneth L. Kalkwarf, DDS, MS President, ad interim

KLK/pjs